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MIDWEST BREEZES

The M.A.G.C.S. meeting held at McHenry C.C. was
one of our best attended meetings. One hundred
fourteen enjoyed a marvelous steak dinner. Prior to
dinner Chicago Toro provided hors d'oevres for
everyone. Ninety-four played golf on the water soaked
hills and valleys. The super condition of the course
was made possible by our host Supt. Harold Michels.
The halfway house on the course was a very popular
place. Turf Products, ltd. was our halfway house host.
Thank you, Turf Products and Chicago Toro.
This being our annual golf tournament there were

many prizes. Usually the most important one is the
championship. Bob Kronn, Supt. at Rolling Green
C.C., received the big trophy and his father, Ben
Kronn, Supt. at Twin Orchards C.C., received the
senior trophy. Congratulations to father and son.
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The Voykin brothers made a trip to Canada to help
their mother celebrate her seventieth birthday. Con-
gratulations, Mrs. Voykin, and we all hope you have
many more.

Congratulations to our good Indian friend Bill
Krafft, on Oct. 3rd he was presented a handsome lapel
pin signifying his 30 years as a member in the P.G.A.

We are sorry to hear that G.C.S.A.A. Director of
Communication, Douglas H. Fender is no longer with
the Association. More details will come your way at a
later date.

The M.A.G.C.S October 9 meeting held at Plum
Tree National Golf Club in conjunction with the
Wisconsin Supts. Association was enjoyed by all. Golf
was played on a beautiful and magnificent conditioned
course made possible by our host, Supt. Charles
Shiley. The steak dinner was wonderful.

M.A.G.C.S. Dinner and Dancewill be held Saturday
night, November 18 at-Indian Lakes C.C. In the mean
time get out your dancing shoes and try a few
preliminary steps with the best girl friend or boy
friend.
friend.

The Annual M.A.G.C.S clinic will be held at
Medinah C.C. on November 29 & 30, 1978. This is one
meeting you cannot afford to miss.

Tim Miles, Supt. and Manager at Sugar Creek G.C.,
Villa Park, III. has resigned and taken the same
position at Sportsman C.C. which was purchased by
the Northbrook Park District.

Bill Stupple, one of our long time Supts. and former
Supt. at Exmoor C.C., is at this writing confined to a
hospital in Highland Park, III. Bill was stricken with a
heart attack. Bill, we are all pulling for you and wish
you a speedy recovery.

We are sorry to hear the AI Bertucci, Supt. at Old
Elm C.C. was admitted to the Highland Park Hospital
due to a heart attack. AI, we all hope it will be for only
a short period of time and that you will soon be back
on your beautiful golf course.

Automobile accidents are something we all try to
avoid. But there are times it does happen regardless
how careful we are. Wolfgang Mueller, Supt. at
Onwentsia Club, and Mrs. Mueller can vouch for this
statement. Some months ago Wolfgang was involved
in a car accident and recently returned to the hospital
for observation. After the required period of time Mrs.
Mueller went to the hospital with their car to bring
Wolfgang home. On the way Mrs. Mueller was
involved in an accident resulting in her hospitalization
and will require several months for recovery. Follow-
ing this recovery period Wolfgang will return to the
hospital for surgery. Some of us think we have
problems, we should count our blessings more often.

FOR THE FINEST IN SOD

THORNTON'S TURF NURSERY
312 - 742-5030

Rt. 2 Box 72 Elgin, III.


